HARWORTH CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY
Friday 26th February 2022Welcome back after the half term
We have had a really good first week of the half term. Children are learning with enjoyment and working hard. As always, they are a credit to you. 
Early next week you will receive the current assessment results for your individual children. These include an attendance percentage and an indication of behavior and attitudes to learning. 
We hope to see as many of you as possible at the ‘drop in’ session on 28th March. 
Thank you for your continued support, it is always very much appreciated,
Kerrie 
 


 Attendance for the week beginning 21st February                               
 EYFS 95% 
 Elf Owls 96%
 Snowy Owls 96%
 Barn Owls  91%
 Tawny Owls 99%
 Eagle Owls  94%
 Wise Owls 93%
We will be having an Attendance Award certificate for all children who achieve 100% attendance during the half 
term up to Easter. (Any Covid-19 absence due to the child themselves having the virus will not be counted as an absence for this purpose.) 
World Book Day Thursday 3rd March - Children are invited to dress up for World Book day on Thursday 3rd March. (PE day for Year 2 will be on Monday and PE day for Year 1 will be on Tuesday). We will be launching a Rainbow Reading Challenge on this day. The aim is for the children to read 35 times, for every 5 times they read they colour in a section of the rainbow. This will end with the red section as then they will have achieved RED (Reading Every Day).  
Coffee is back! - As we try to get back to normal, we will be inviting parents to stay for a coffee on the second Thursday of every term. The first one will be Thursday 3rd March. When you drop off your child(ren) please feel free to come into the school hall and have a cuppa before you get on with your day. 
Parent Drop in - Parents are invited to ‘drop in’ to school on Monday 28th March at any time between 3pm and 5pm to look at your children’s work and have an informal chat with your child’s teacher.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We break for Easter on Friday 1st April. We return to school on Tuesday 19th April. We break for May half term on Friday 27th May. We return to school on Monday 6th June. We break for the summer on Friday 22nd July. Mo 
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